ToOwWN OF WEST SENECA

BRrIAN J. Apams
SUPERINTENDENT OF
FiGHwWAay DEPARINENT

0 The Honorable Town Board
FROM: Brian Adams

DATE: December 19, 2019

RE: RETIREMENT

Dear Honorable Town Board Members:

Please accept the retirement of Gregory Kluck from his position as a Highway Laborer.
His last day of work will be January 2, 2020. His official retirement date is January 3, 2020.

Please have the Supervisor sign the necessary forms for Erie County Personnel.

Sincerely,

Brian Adams
Superintendent of Highways

39 SOUTHAVENUE © WEST SENECA. NEW YORK 4224 ¢ (716) 6744850

wwwawvestseneca.nel badams@ twsny.org



